
 

 
TENDER FOR TATAMAGOUCHE SEWER REPLACEMENT 

TATAMAGOUCHE, NOVA SCOTIA 
 

Tenders will be received by the Municipality of Colchester’s Public Works Office, 
1 Church Street, Truro, N.S., for the replacement of approximately 450m of 
sanitary sewer between Creamery Road and Riverside Drive, Tatamagouche, 
Nova Scotia. 
 
Tenders are to be delivered in a sealed envelope and are to be marked 
“TATAMAGOUCHE SEWER REPLACEMENT (2025), Project 2502-1449” and will 
be received until 3:00 pm (local time), Friday, May 2, 2025. 
 
The Tender Documents can be requested by phone at 902-897-3175, Option 2, 
or by email to Christa Wojcik at cwojcik@colchester.ca. Please note there is no 
document fee for this tender. Tenders will only be accepted from tenderers who 
have obtained a set of tender documents from the Municipality.  All tenders must 
be accompanied by bid security as outlined in the Tender Documents.  The 
Owner reserves the right to reject all tenders or any tender; not necessarily 
accept the lowest tender; waive any irregularities, formalities, informalities or 
technicalities; and to accept or reject any offer whatsoever as considered by the 
owner to be in its best interest. 
 
 

Michelle Boudreau, P.Eng. 
Director of Public Works 

Municipality of Colchester 
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